
‘Let’s Learn’  
We have been learning about:                  4.10.19 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

   

 

  

 

    

This week we have continued to think carefully about seasonal change. What does this mean 

and how do we know that we are moving into another ‘weather era’? The children shared their 

own thoughts and experiences, before representing what they felt autumn is, themselves. 

Over the coming weeks we will spend time in our own garden and the conservation area 

observing the changes occurring carefully. Please ensure your child has wellies and a warm 

outdoor coat in school. While you are at home, perhaps you could also observe change in 

your own locality. What do you notice that tells you autumn in coming? 

 

Dates for your diary: 

 

Parents Phonics Workshop – TBC 

Diwali Day – 24th October  

 

 

In our reading we have been working hard to learn at sight and at speed the words: he, me, we, she, 

my. We became mechanics and took them apart, to find the individual phonemes (sounds) i.e. c-a-t. 

Then, we put them back together again! We also worked hard to learn to form the letter shapes so we 

could write these words down in our special writing books.  

 

Very well done to: 

Arlo, Evan, Phoebe, Joshua, Lucy, Zhayne, Eilidh and Cora 

Who know all their sight words!  

 

 

Please do continue to work on these words every day, as part of your daily routine. It is important for 

your child’s journey into reading that they know these common words at sight.  

 

We will now be sending guided reading books home for ready children. Please listen to your child read 

each day and use the book mark provided to explore the concepts in the text. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued help and support. 

If there is anything you would like to discuss, 

please do come and see us. 

 

Mr Gregory, Miss Garner & Mrs Stanley 

 


